
Work to replace the external aluminium composite panel  
(ACP) cladding at MC Square will begin in mid-February  
2023 and is expected to take around a year to complete. 

During construction:

•	 All MC Square services and entry and exit points will continue to 
operate normally and we will do our best to minimise disruptions. 

•	 You may notice some noise associated with the dismantling of 
cladding, drilling and the use of other power tools.

•	 In preparation for the works, we will install scaffolding around the 
building and this will remain in place until construction is complete. 

•	 Although construction will primarily involve the outside of the 
building, workers may occasionally work on small jobs inside,  
such as waterproofing and conducting engineering checks.

•	 Up-to-date information on project progress will be available  
on our website.

Your safety is our priority. The new panels and construction scaffolding 
comply with stringent building regulations and it is safe to continue 
visiting MC Square while works are underway.

Thank you for your patience while we complete this important project.

MC Square cladding replacement

Interpreter service        9840 9355

If you require further information please contact us  
on 9840 9333 or visit

  manningham.vic.gov.au/news/mc-square- 
      exterior-cladding-replacement-works-faqs


